
From: Saunders, Cathy  
Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 6:50 PM 
To: Martin, Jackie <JMartin@London.ca> 
Cc: Westlake-Power, Barb <bwestlak@london.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Promoting a Culture of Accessibility and Inclusion / Promouvoir une culture de 
l’accessibilité et de l’inclusion 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Accessibility Directorate of Ontario"   

To: "Saunders, Cathy" <csaunder@london.ca> 

Subject: Promoting a Culture of Accessibility and Inclusion / Promouvoir une culture de 

l’accessibilité et de l’inclusion 

La version française suit le texte anglais. French text follows  
 
As part of the Accessibility Directorate of Ontario's EnAbling Change program, Ontario 
Municipal Social Services Association’s one-day forum will highlight new, exciting and 
innovative thinking and projects that promote accessibility and inclusion in our 
communities.  
 
We invite you to register for the conference on DECEMBER 5th, 2016 at the Chelsea 
Hotel to participate in the Promoting a Culture of Accessibility & Inclusion Conference.  
 
We ask that you share the details of this conference with your contacts and/or 
memberships widely.  
 
For further information, please see the attached posters.  
 
Thank you  
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